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It is hard to believe that another curling season is behind us.  This is my last year as 
your President.  As my term expires, I wish to thank anyone who has helped make my 
term a success.  It has been a pleasure to serve our club and its members.  

I hope each of you enjoyed the curling season and are looking forward to the 
2019-2020 season. 

Once again, Myles has cleaned and put the ice shed in its summer mode.  Thank you to 
Myles for another year of giving us the pleasure of curling on such a great ice surface. 

This past season was particularly busy for the club. Our club saw many in-house events, 
as well as hosting the Provincial Mixed Doubles Championship. Thank you to Tamara for 
coordinating this event. With such great reviews from the Mixed Doubles, we have been 
asked if we would host the Provincial Mixed Championship next season and are 
currently waiting for confirmation. 

The Rock Replacement Fundraising drive is well under way and I expect the board will 
be making a decision to order the new stones by mid-summer.  If you are interested in 
sponsoring a rock, in full or partial, please contact myself or Anna Acton.  

This year will see a number of directors retiring from the board.  I would like to take 
this opportunity to thank these directors for their commitment to our club. Job well 
done! We are looking to fill these positions on our board, please consider serving you 
club. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the many volunteers who are responsible 
for keeping our club viable and vibrant, it is truly a group effort and the results are 
outstanding.  Our club is the envy of a great many neighbouring clubs.  Each member 
should be very proud of Club. 

Respectfully submitted  

Tom Trueman 

President Sackville Curling Club 


